
Clackamas County Public Health Advisory Committee 
Monday, November 5, 2018, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.  

Clackamas Service Center  
8800 SE 80th Ave. Portland, OR  97206 

 
Minutes 

Topic Notes:   
1. Introductions/Welcome  

 
Introductions completed  

2. Minutes Review Minutes from 10/1/18 were reviewed, no changes were made.  

3. Blueprint for a Healthy Clackamas 
County development  
a. Blueprint Grants 
b. Blueprint Clackamas portal 
c. Blueprint Clackamas sub-

committee reconvening 
d. Next planning steps  

Blueprint for a Healthy Clackamas County:  Clackamas County was 
the first county in Oregon to get its Blueprint approved by its BCC, 
in June 2018.   
 
Grants for Phase I implementation of the Blueprint plan were 
released in September.  Up to $216,000 is available over a multi-
year span.  This dollar figure may change each year based on 
available funding.  Grant proposals received in late October will be 
reviewed in early November.  Allison Myers and Ann Cluster 
volunteered to assist with review of the grant proposals.  Michael 
Anderson-Nathe and Steve Campbell will serve as back-ups.   
 
BlueprintClackamas.com:  The dashboard will be launched at the 
Clackamas County TEDMED event on December 17th.  The contract 
with the vender was just approved and PH staff are working with 
HCI for the creation of the dashboard, selection of health 
indicators to be tracked and an outreach plan.   A similar 
dashboard can be found at:  
http://stjohns.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-
services/community-health-planning-and-statistics/northeast-
florida-counts/index.html 
 
Blueprint Sub-committees:  The three planning sub-committees 
that worked and developed the strategies for the Blueprint for a 
Healthy Clackamas County will be reconvened on a quarterly basis 
starting in February 2019.  The sub-committees will be used to 
review Blueprint grant progress, get updates on 
BlueprintClackamas.com and other special projects.   

4. Strategic Plan Update 
 

Public Health Staff are working on the integration and 
implementation of 8 Strategic Imperatives through 2020.  The 
Strategic Imperatives: Diversify Funding, Effective Outreach & 
Thought Leadership, Equity, Evidence Based Programming, 
Partnerships, Policy, Public Health Informatics, and Training & 
Workforce.   
 

5. TEDMED Event Reminder 

 PH Week  

The TEDMED event will occur on December 17th.  The morning 
portion of the event will focus on TEDMED videos of innovators 
and local creators.  The afternoon portion will highlight educators 
and students from OSU.  Registration is up from last year.  
Currently 85 people are already signed up for the event.   

http://stjohns.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/community-health-planning-and-statistics/northeast-florida-counts/index.html
http://stjohns.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/community-health-planning-and-statistics/northeast-florida-counts/index.html
http://stjohns.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/community-health-planning-and-statistics/northeast-florida-counts/index.html


6. Announcements  
 

No announcements were shared.   

7. Tour! Clackamas Service Center   

8. Adjourn  
Future Meeting:  
December 6, 2018 
Ethics Deliberation  
1:00 – 4:00 p.m.  
Clackamas Public Service Building  
2051 Kaen Rd. #374 
Oregon City  

 

 


